
Croatan Women’s Club Meeting Minutes 
January 9, 2024 
 
Jo Bloomquist opened her meeting and thanked everyone for attending our 
event  held at Eve Greene’s home.   Our meeting theme was Chinese New 
Year!  Lisa and her crew outdid themselves once again, preparing a  delicious 
Chinese dinner. 
 
Jo reminded the group that we will be honoring Marian Kitchin with a 
commemorative plaque on the bridge.  We will meet on Saturday, January 20.  
Marian’s prayer will be said by Jo and others will be honoring her with 
testimonies of her life.  We will be meeting on Saturday, January 20, at 4:00.  
Marian’s daughter and brother will be attending. 
 
We had a lengthy discussion regarding a future directory that would include 
photos of the members.  Many ideas were presented and discussed.  It was 
agreed that Susan Savage, Cindy Kilmer & Jo Bloomquist will start working on 
the directory project.  They will keep the Club updated on progress.  In the 
meantime, Lisa has set up a Facebook page for the Croatan Women’s Club.  
She sent a link to our page last week through email. 
 
Financial Report:  
 
  Ending Balance 12/31/23  $3,756.36 
  Outstanding Checks     ($514.80) 
        $3,241.56 
 
 
Our next meeting will be a fondue pajama party, on Monday, February 12, 
2024, at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
Jo Bloomquist   
(for Emily Chamness Secretary)  
 


